
Sunday, April 2 

   10:00am Common Grounds Open 

   11:00am Morning Worship  

  with Pastor Jack Leaman 

   5:45pm Pre-service Prayer (Altar) 

   6:00pm Evening Worship with 

  Rev. Curtis Scott 

Monday, April 3 

Office closed   

Tuesday, April 4 

   7:00pm Mothers of Prayer 

 

Wednesday, April 5 

   7:00pm Midweek Bible Study with 

  Rev. Mel Calhoun  

   7:00pm Revolution Youth 

   7:00pm Kid’s Club 

   7:00pm ELP (English) Classes 

 

Thursday, April 6 

 

Friday, April 7 

 

Saturday, April 8 

   7:00pm Missionary Service with 

  Joshua & Christene 

  Moreno (Greece)  

Sunday, April 9 

   10:00am Common Grounds Open 

   11:00am Morning Worship  

  with Pastor Jack Leaman 

   5:45pm Pre-service Prayer (Altar) 

   6:00pm Evening Worship with 

  Pastor Matt Woodward 

Monday, April 10 

Office closed   

For a complete list of events and activities,  

visit our website—www.capitalcommunity.ca  

thisweek@CCC  

April2 
Welcome to our services today! Pastor 
Jack Leaman will be speaking this 
morning at 11am and Rev. Curtis Scott 
will be speaking tonight at 6:00pm.  
Join us at the altar for pre-service prayer 
at 5:45pm!   

Mothers of Prayer Group 
Ladies, don’t miss this Tuesday evening 
at 7pm as we pray for our kids, homes 
and church!  

This Wednesday 
Rev. Mel Calhoun, president at the  
Northeast Christian College, will be 
speaking this Wednesday at 7pm. Kids, 
Youth and English programs are also 
running.  

Missionary Service 
Our next missionary 
service will be held on 
Saturday, April 8th, 
with missionaries to 
Greece, Joshua and 
Christene Moreno, and their two young 
daughters. They plan to work with  
veteran missionaries Sim and Judy 
Strickland to help further develop newly 
started works, plant an international 
church in Thessaloniki, integrate small 
Greek works into the UPC of Greece 
and enhance the Bible College.  

Notes of Thanks 
Brett and I would like to take an oppor-
tunity to thank our church family for all of 
the thoughtful cards and gifts we have 
received. Libby is blessed to be a part of 
this church. God bless!  
 Brett, Katie and Libby Arbeau 

Media  
   Sound  Jeremy Long  
   SongShow AM—Melodie Murray 
  PM—Derrick Larlee  
   Webcast AM—Shane Long 
  PM—Nathan MacDonald 
   Camera  AM—Jon S., Brad B., Josh A. 
  PM—Isaiah B., Ant M.,  
           Joktan I.  

First Impressions 
   Greeters  AM—Barb Kierstead 
  AM—Michelle Hatheway  
  PM—Melinda Keays  
  PM—Rebecca Haines  
   Welcome Desk  AM—Carol Keetch 
  AM—Florence Mills  
  PM—Paul Haines 
  PM—Jessica Haines  
   Concierge AM—Florence Mills 
   Media Desk David & Susan Coy  
   Coffee  AM—Kristen Black 
  PM—Kaitlin Bragdon  
   Ushers  Jeff Morgan, Brandon Pike 
  Tim Bulmer, Daniel Robinson 
  Wesley Bustard, Rick Stewart 
  Terry Bauer, Jean-Jean T.   
   Outside Doors Jeff M., Tim B., Rick S.  
   Sanct. Doors Terry B., Jean-Jean T.,  
  Brandon P.  
   Counters Danny Robinson 
  Wesley Bustard 

Nursery 
   AM  Melanie Mahoney 
  Necia Dobson  
   PM  Mary Tshimenga 
  Cassondra Cormier 
 

Sunday School Class Helpers 
   Check-in Wendi Mitchell 
  Tanya Porter 
  Jessica Wilkins  
   Toddlers Jenn Keizer  
  Kristen Black 
   4s (Pre-K) Esther Greenslade 
  Lisa-Marie Walton 
   5s (K)  Robyn Cole 
  Marissa Dudley  
   6s (Gr 1) Derrick LArlee  
   7-8 (Gr 2-3) Emily Hennessey  
   9-10 (Gr 4-5) Nathan Calhoun  
   Gr 6-8 Girls Kelly Richard 
   Gr 6-8 Boys Josh Estey  
   Youth  Matt Woodward 

If you would like to get involved in any of these 
volunteer areas, see the staff at the Media Desk or 
email Eric at eric@capitalcommunity.ca   

sundayvolunteers     Announcements 

 

Dear Church Family … 

Our annual business meeting was held 
on Tuesday evening, March 28, and 
once again we were amazed at the 
blessings of the Lord and the  
faithfulness of His people at Capital 
Community Church over the past fiscal 
year. During that meeting, I introduced 
a resolution from our Church Board,  
proposing changes to our 
church constitution. This will be a  
two-month process involving three  
separate meetings, and we want you to 
be fully informed as we proceed. 
 

If you are a voting member of our  
assembly and you missed the business 
meeting, either Eric Porter or Brent 
Cole will be delivering an envelope to 
you today, containing the same cover 
letter and draft constitution that I  
distributed on Tuesday evening. I am 
requesting that you read these  
documents carefully, and that 
you attend all three of these short  
business meetings. They will be held at 
8:00 PM on Wednesday evenings 
(after an abbreviated Bible Study) on 
April 26, May 10, and May 24.  
According to our constitution, a voting 
member is any person who believes 
our doctrines, has experienced the 
new birth, lives according to our teach-
ings, is faithful in their attendance, is a 
tither, and is at least 18 years of age. 
 

If you qualify as a voting member, and 
you did NOT receive an envelope  
today, please see either Eric Porter or 
Brent Cole and we will make sure you 
get your copy of these documents  
immediately. If you have any questions 
about this process, please feel free to 
contact me at any time. 
 

Blessings,  
Pastor Raymond Woodward 
 


